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Third Sunday in Advent 

SPECIAL HOME SERVICE AND  

PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

December 13, 2020 
 

Change of address or phone number, for parish registration, hospital 
visitations and sacramental needs, baptism, and wedding arrangements 
(six months in advance), please contact the Parish Office by calling 
412.276.5562 or 412.678. 0566.Office Hours: Fridays 9:00 A.M. to 11:00 
A.M.   Evenings by appointment.  Bulletin announcements should be 
received by Wednesday for Sunday publication either by phone or E-mail 
at bsleczkowski@aol.com 

Parish Staff:  

Fr. Bruce Sleczkowski, Pastor 412.276.5562 

Ted Gibala, Committee Chairman 412.678.7347 

Carol Davelli Chopin Choir Director 412.678.2368 

Wendy Blotzer, Organist, Bell Choir 412.926.6029                            

David Kost, Lector Coordinator 412.519.7771 

Patricia Bagshaw, Youth Ministry 412.953.5123  

Tom Popovic, Cemetery Coordinator 724.243.3033 

Parish Custodian 412.678.7347 

                      

Continuing our Discipleship 

http://www.hfpncc.org/
mailto:bsleczkowski@aol.com


This Week 

Sunday, December 13, 2020                                                   Advent 3 

Holy Mass                                                                              9:00 A.M.  

+Dorothy Gibala Int. Mr. & Mrs. Ted Gibala; +Mildred Budziloski 

Int. Terry Allen; +Walter Balawajda Int Mr. & Mrs. Bob Yonek 

 

Sunday, December 20, 2020                                                   Advent 4 

Holy Mass                                                                              9:00 A.M.  

+Thomas Muse Int. Janet & Jacob Ghetian; +Mary Strychalski Int. 

PNU Branch 132.  

Church Christmas Decorating after Mass 

 

             PNU New Annuity Program Ending December 31st 

Enrollment Period October 1, 2020-December 31, 2020 

2.25% Interest guaranteed for 1-year New money deposits of 

$5,000.00-$24, 999.00No penalty for 1 early withdraw of up to 

50% or2.5% interest guaranteed for 2 years New money deposit of 

$25,000.003rd year rate will be 2%No penalty for 1 early withdraw 

of up to 50% (terms and conditions may apply) Contact Branch 

Secretary Henrietta Kleckner @724.863.6716 or www.pnu org 

(800) 724.6352 info @pnu.org 

Amazon Shoppers 

Holy Family has enrolled in the Amazon Smile program where a 

monetary percentage from purchases can be donated to our parish. 

To access the Amazon Smile Link go to the Amazon website 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/81-1800642 or clink onto the link at 

the bottom of our website or our Facebook page. Choose Holy 

Family Parish Pittsburgh PA. Many of us do online shopping, 

especially during the holiday season. As we shop, we can also 

donate to our parish.  Pass the information to family and friends. 

 

Copies of the 2020 Fiscal Summarized Financial and the 2021 

Budget Reports can be picked up in the bookcase found in the 

Church Vestibule. 

 

Christmas Wafer-Oplatek and the Holy Family 2021 

Calendars are available in the Vestibule. You can pick them up 

after the 9:00 A.M. Mass. Other arrangements can be 

arranged by calling Ted Gibala or Father Bruce 

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/81-1800642


2021 “At Home With the Word” are now avaliable We are 

asking for a $10 donation to cover the purchase and handling 

costs. See Dave Kost or Father Bruce for copies.  

 

The 2021 Parish Fair Share 

Envelopes are available in the Church Narthex. To save mailing 

costs, we ask for your help by taking and delivering envelopes to 

family and friends. Your attendance at Mass and generous 

financial support keeps our parish doors open to serve God and His 

people. If you cannot find your envelope, please contact Fr. Bruce 

and envelopes will be issued. Please note: The Mandatory Funds 

are the General Church Fund $100.00; 6% Fund $25.00; Diocesan 

Development Fund $40.00 totaling $165.00. The parish Fair Share 

is set at the minimum donations of $300.00 a year. This total to 

approximately $9.00 a week. All other envelopes are free will 

donations.  The Constitution of the Church 

states that parish members in good standing must meet their 

financial obligations and received the Holy Eucharist at least once 

a year Adults 21 years of age (if not in higher education or in the 

military service) are obligated to pay. If you are presently 

experiencing any financial difficulties, please speak with your 

pastor.   


